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What a great year for our Leadership program and our members.  I hope to see many of you at 

the Department convention in June.  As we look forward to this event, we may want to start 

thinking ahead for our programs in the future.  One of the good things about conference and 

convention is that we are able to obtain new ideas and network with other units to see what they 

are doing for the Auxiliary.  It’s always fun to work with new ideas! 

 

Remember that the National organization has several courses available for your members to take 

online.  Log in with your member ID and the national website alaforveterans.org.  The website is 

added to periodically with new courses added.  The good thing is that you can take a course on 

your own timeline.   

 

A huge chorus of appreciation for those instructors who led the trainings this  year and of course 

to the members who took the time to be there.  A well-educated member is a plus to each of your 

units. We want members to step up and be a leader.  In this busy world there are so many 

commitments we are asked to do and is hard to find time and sometimes help to get the job done.  

Encourage your members and let them shine.  Be sure to recognize all that they do. 

 

Thank you for your participation and encouragement this past year. 

 

Karen Smith, Chairman  ksmith111@cox.net   520-249-1119 

     1133 Carmelita Drive   Sierra Vista 85635 
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